
 
 
The Board met at the Henderson County Rec Center on  July 16, 2024 for its annual retreat.  
 
Present: Ernest Mowell, Liz Hill, MaryKay Krokowski, Lynn McFarland, Mary Landry, 
Marcella Lesher, Brenda Sherrer (Board); Sharon Burlingame, Nan Jennings, Rachel Poller, 
Pam Pazoles, Sandra Mowell (Team Leaders) 
 
Absent: Nancy Pellegrini 
 
The Board discussed goals and plans for the election season and beyond. Topics included 
candidate events, membership, communications, working with LWVNC and LWVUS as well 
as financial and administrative matters.  They also made plans for public programs and 
meetings for the upcoming year, including programs on topics from immigration reform to 
the judicial system, support for public schools to what communities can do to address 
climate change. 
 
Next Board Meeting is Aug 8 at 11 am at the Hendersonville Co Op 


